
Friends of the Cancer Resource Centre recently held 

their annual membership luncheon. Co-chairs Linda 

Favors and Paula Nellans help to organize the group that 

not only raises funding, but also volunteers their time 

and talent to promote the activities of the Centre. Every 

year, the group plans the “Share the Love” event in 

February; decorates a holiday tree for the Festival of 

Trees event and plans various other projects that directly 

benefit the Centre. The Friends of the Centre raised 

$22,068.22 to assist with the Centre’s  mission. Anyone 

interested in becoming a member of this energetic 

group can contact Linda Favors at 219-741-5449. 

Friends serve up 
Recipe for Success 
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